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Comments: | would just like to comment on an inaccuracy in the forest plan referring to bighorn sheep and
pneumonia. While it is correct that wild populations can contract contagios diseases that cause pneumonia from
domestic sheep, there is no evidence that they can be infected by domestic goats. Please look into the science
and consider revising your plan: Goats are very different animals than sheep and carry and are effected by
different pathogens. There are 0 confirmed cases of domestic goats infecting a population of wild sheep.



